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4th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
Internet Safety Week 2019 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday 14th February 2019 at 9.10am, we will be celebrating and sharing a variety of the activities 
and learning that children will have participated in during Internet Safety week, such as songs, quiz 
questions, role play and other cross curricular pursuits.  
 
We would very much like parents to join us for this very special event, so that parents can also gain a 
better understanding of how we can teach children about online safety and how to be more ‘share aware’. 
We anticipate that the assembly will last for around 30 to 40 minutes.   
After the assembly, for those parents who may be able to stay for a little longer, there will be an opportunity 
to join us for coffee and then to take part in a parent E safety workshop, led by Avalon staff and Alison 
Hardy from Wirral Dara. We look forward to seeing you there and for your ongoing support with this very 
important topic. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 
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